
 

Letter to the Editor 

September 7, 2012 

Better disclosure a must 

Bravo to the BDN for your editorial calling for better disclosure of political action committee money 
in our elections. There is so much at stake on Election Day that Maine can’t afford to keep voters in 
the dark. We need to know who pays for the advertising we see and hear. 

With today’s electronic filing, the common-sense suggestions you recommend could be implemented 
with ease. Thank you for raising this important issue. 

Gary Friedmann 
Bar Harbor 

 

 


